
2024 Summer section report for the SCIG AGM 2025 May 22  
 

In 2024 the summer section began on March 23 and ended on November 30. 

We had 52 outings, including 7 multiple day outings.  

Seven outings were cancelled because of rain. 

 

We had 622 participants on these outings, which were led by 14 leaders. 

 

Françoise offered a map reading course. 

 

The Summer section made a profit of 2224 CHF, of which 884 CHF was spent on a dinner for the 

summer leaders. 

 

William Larson, Summer section coordinator 

 

 

 


